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11 March 2024 
Year 11 Prom 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear parent / carer 

 
 We are delighted to confirm that tickets for the Year 11 Prom are now available to purchase via 
Arbor Pay and are priced at £29.00.  This year the Prom will take place at Mercure Hull Grange 
Park Hotel in Willerby on Wednesday 26 June 2024.  The deadline for payments is 12:30pm on 
Friday 24 May.   
  
Discounts for prom tickets may be available should your child accumulate achievement rewards 
during the period Friday 1 March to Friday 10 May.  You will be advised of this on Monday 13 May 
should this affect your child. If you have paid for your child’s prom ticket in full, a refund of the 
discount will be given by our finance team during the first two weeks of June.  
 
Should you have any queries, please contact the Year 11 team on hoy11@hessleacademy.com  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

  
 
Mr V Groak  
Headteacher  
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